From: Sandra Wheen Sent: 28 June 2023 13:32
To: Planning Planning

Subject: Request for General Advice - Re Applications: 2023/1948/P and 2023/2414/L

Dear Planning Camden

I am writing to object to a Planning Application which is twinned with a Listed Building Consent Application. Will it be all right for me to submit one e-mail headed with both the Application Numbers? Or would I need to extract the Listed Building/Conservation Area issues and submit them separately in an e-mail headed only with the Listed Building Consent Application?

Also, I am making the objections/comments by e-mail so that I can submit 3 images as attachments. How can I be sure that those making the decisions will see the attachments? In the past I have found that they got lost and only the text, not the images, I sent in by e-mail showed up with the documents for the application?

Many thanks for your help.

Sandra Wheen

Secretary, Gordon Mansions Residents Association